
This 2009 Ribbon of Hope grant funded the Labs for 
Learning, a year-round educational program aimed at 
inspiring interest and success in the STEM fields among 
high-potential rising 7th through 10th graders in the 
northeastern North Carolina school districts of Warren, 
Halifax, Northampton, Bertie and Hertford counties and 
the Weldon City schools. These districts form the 
Roanoke River Valley Educational Consortium. The Labs 
for Learning program is staffed by NCSSM teachers, and 
consists of summer workshops on the school’s campus, 
field trips to university research and corporate labs, on- 
and off-campus career seminars and support activities at 
home and online during the school year.  
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